
Site Council Meeting 
Thursday, January 10th, 2019 

 
Attended: Nick Lupo(Principal), Mandy Weiss(College and Career Coordinator), Lauren Turner(MS Counselor), 
Matt Hilgers(MS Teacher), Bryan Freschi(MS Teacher), Richard Ceder(VP), Maddy Anderson (Admin Intern), 
Laney Hertz(Student Rep) Shannon Hertz(Parent Rep, Lead) 
 
Discussion Items 
 

Standing Agenda 
Items 

Discussion Actions 

Old Business Reviewed last months agenda None 

Communication Semester - End of 6 weeks coming up Jan 31st.  
Finals - Schedule interventions and regular schedule.  
AVID - Discussing how to get in, stay in as well as how to get 
more information out to students and parents.  
 
ALA Curriculum for K-10 reading planning to be adapted into the 
2019-2020 school year.  

None 

Community 
Concerns 

None at this time.  None 

High School 
Report 

AVID Leadership Event in Portland on January 8th went well. 
Although it was shorter than last year the students had a good 
time. Student - The trip was fun and informative. The students 
voiced concerns of not being able to hear the tour speaker and 
would have liked it to of been longer. 
 
PBIS - After break  
 
Tutoring - 2 days during the week students can receive help from 
teachers and staff.  
 
Winter Formal - Feb 2nd 
FAFSA - Feb 24th Students who complete in full will be entered 
into a drawing for a scholarship. Those who fill it out and show 
Mandy Weiss will also receive a subway gift card.  

None 

Middle School 
Report 

New ROV Classes - 30-60 kids with 2 sections.  
New Rec Games Class 
Binder systems are continuing to see success. 
 
PBIS - The quiz was great. It’s a good idea to do it again in the 
future to check students knowledge. 

None 

New Business Rubix Cube - New Club met twice and have a competition 
coming.  
 
Talent Show - Feb 7th are auditions in the HS gym. March 7th is 

None 



the show.  
 
School calendar for 2019-2020 was sent off and the final day of 
school for this calendar will be a full day instead of a ½ day. 
 
Tag testing will be taking place in 7th grade social studies classes 
as we prepare them for HS.  

 
NEXT Meeting: February 14th, 2019 


